
       Frequently Asked Questions & Answers for 2020-2021 
Kindergarten Registration 

 
Q. If all required documents were not turned in at time of kindergarten registration, do I need to make 
an appointment to turn them in? 

No, you may drop off the missing documents at the Education Center during business hours. 
Contact Taylour Catarious at the registration office 215-541-2471 OR tcatarious@upsd.org if you have 
any questions. 

Q. I have completed and handed in all required documentation, what should I do next? 
 The next step would be to sign your child up for the screening evaluation. To schedule an 
appointment for kindergarten screening use the link handed to you at registration or access the link on 
our kindergarten registration webpage.  

Q. What determines if my child is full day or half day kindergarten?  
 The results from your child’s screening will determine if your child is full day or half day 
kindergarten. Parents will be notified no later than late summer with the results. 

Q. When will I tour the school and meet my child’s teacher? 
 You will receive more information at registration. 

Q. How do I obtain my child’s bus information? 
 You will be notified in mid-August to access skyward, our student information system. The bus 
assignments will be available to you online.  

Q. What is the requirement for transportation drop off for kindergarten students to their bus stop? 
 All kindergarten students must have an adult (over the age of 18) present at their designated 
stop when dropped off at the end of their session. A kindergarten student will not be dropped off by 
themselves or released to an adult not listed on the kindergarten transportation form that was filled out 
on the online application. 

Q. What if my child is in before and after school daycare? 
 We will transport your child to and from school to daycares located in the transportation zone 
of your assigned K-3 elementary school.  The following daycares receive transportation by the district to 
both K-3 elementary schools.  They are Lifespan, Red Hill Christian School, and Upper Perkiomen Child 
Care Center.  The Upper Perkiomen YMCA offers services at Marlborough and Hereford on days school is 
in session.  To receive transportation to and/or from a childcare provider you MUST complete a child 
Care Request form which can be located on our registration page.   

Just a few reminders: 

• Please make sure you have handed in your proof of residency and your child’s birth certificate 
before your child completes the screening process. 
 

• Please make sure all documents get handed into Taylour at the Education Center, located at 
2229 East Buck Road, Pennsburg, PA 18073. 
 

• May 5th, 6th & 7th and May 12th, 13th & 14th  from 8:00am – 3:00pm Kindergarten Screenings will 
be held at your child’s future elementary school 
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